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6. PRESENTATIONS 

6.1. Ball’s Falls Thanksgiving Festival 50th Anniversary Recap 
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905.788.3135 x 434 
niagaraconservationfoundation.com 

November 13, 2024 

Dear Niagara Peninsula Conservation board members and staff, 

Much like the world around us, NPCA and NPCF are adapting to change. The need for conservation 
within the Niagara watershed is as great as ever and we are steadfast in the vision of Nature for All.  

Having taken on the role of Chair of Niagara Peninsula Conservation Foundation Sept. 12, I’d like to 
make a brief introduction. I joined the NPCF board in 2022 after serving three terms as Regional 
Councillor for Niagara Falls where I was active on many committees, including Public Health and Social 
Services, Integrated and Community Planning, and the Niagara Parks Commission. I’m a highly 
involved member and past president of the Rotary Club of Niagara Falls, proudly recognized multiple 
times as a Paul Harris Fellow.   

Born and raised in Niagara, I’ve seen the region grow and change. I know that the work of Niagara 
Peninsula Conservation Authority is essential to our quality of life - I think we all do.  

Since launching our Nature for All, for Always campaign in support of the NPCA 10-year strategic plan, 
we’ve made great progress – see our 2023 Annual Report here. As we continue to ask local businesses 
and citizens to step up for nature, it is imperative that we demonstrate our own commitment.   
If we are to confidently ask people to value the important work of NPCA, we must do so as well.  

The inaugural Directors Donation Challenge in 2020 was inspired by Dominic "Mickey" DiFruscio who 
recognized the importance of leadership in achieving our conservation goals. Each year since, the 
Challenge has been issued to all Board members and Staff Directors, inviting all to make donations so 
that we might inspire others to do the same.   

In 2023, I pledged $1000 a year for 5 years. I will write my second cheque on Giving Tuesday, Dec. 3, 
with a heartfelt request that each and every one of us commits to making a meaningful contribution 
within our own means. How proud would we be to announce to prospective donors and the community 
at large that 100% of directors at Niagara Peninsula Conservation invest in our own cause? 

Attached, you will find a pledge form. Use it to affirm your dedication to protecting our natural heritage. 
Or, consider becoming a monthly donor through our website donation page.  You can also contact our 
Foundation development officer Sharon Pfeifer at 905-788-3135, ext. 434, to arrange for the collection 
of your cheque or credit card details. Tax receipts will be issued for all donations.  

Your donation is critical to the success of our fundraising campaign! 
Thank you for your continued efforts toward the protection of our watershed and to the health of our 
communities. Thank you for helping achieve our goal of Nature for All, for Always.   

Yours truly, 

Barbara Greenwood, Chair, NPCF 

PS. Please be sure to mark your donation with ‘Directors Challenge’ and submit by Dec. 31. 
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https://indd.adobe.com/view/7cf6f0f0-f6e3-47f8-b179-cd9638f9907b
https://www.canadahelps.org/en/dn/38832?v2=true


You can be a champion of the Niagara Peninsula watershed 
To safeguard the health of the Niagara Peninsula, we need support from people like you — visionary donors 
who love our natural heritage and understand just how important it is to protect and enhance it. 

 

 

 

 Date: ___________________    Name: ______________________________________ 

  Email: ____________________________  Organization: ________________________________ 

  Mailing Address:   ___________________________________________________________________ 

  City: ________________________  _  Province: ________________     Postal Code: _____________ 

 Phone: _______________________  Text: _________________    (check preferred contact method) 

  Signature:    ________________________________________________________________ 

Yes, I will make a transformational difference with the Nature for All, for Always campaign. 

  I will give:  $500 per year for ____ years   $1000 per year for ____ years 

 $5000 per year for ____ years    a onetime gift of  $__________ 

  I will pay:  by cheque    by credit card     Please invoice me annually in ___________ (month) 

Help ensure the well-being of all living things across the watershed for years to come. 
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